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 Thank you to all those parents who came to support us at the first PTfA meeting of 2017. We discussed all previous 

events over Christmas and how well they had gone and proposed further ideas for next time. There were lots of 

further ideas about future events which I am sure will be shared via the PTfA page on the website as well as their 

very own facebook page. I really hope many of you will be strutting your stuff at the Disco next week.  As a staff, we 

really appreciate all the time and effort put in to making these events a success in order to support our children and 

school. We also have a very active support group who meet regularly with the Council, the Parish Council, the police , 

representative from school, the Governors and parents over the traffic on the main road and have been trying to gain 

support for an actual crossing to be fitted. They have been successful in their first mission which was to get a Crossing 

Patrol Person. They will be starting shortly; I will let you know when we have an actual start date but I am sure it 

won’t be long now! A lot of work is going on behind the scenes with the local PCSOs but we would ask you to report 

any ’near misses’ which occur to 101 so we have a bank of evidence which will support our case. I will keep you 

updated on events or further updates.                                                                                                              Mrs Sue Dymond                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

  

 

Reception : Clayton C 

Year 1: George I 

Year 2: Lewis T 

Year 3: Elliot R 

Year 4: : Mason B 

Year 5: Matthew J 

Year 6: Olivia P 

Christian Value – Courage 

Today we remember those who are not free to worship you openly.  We pray for the people 

and organisations that work to keep the light of hope burning for those unjustly imprisoned.  

Give us courage to be prepared to stand up for what is right. Amen 

         Reception             97% 

Year 1   97.3% 

Year 2  95.6% 

Year 3  98.2%  

Year 4  93.4% 

Year 5  98.6% 

Year 6  97.8% 

Attendance Star Award    

16/01/17-20/01/17 

Well done Year 5! It is 
fantastic to see nearly all classes 

above the national average too.   

 

National Average is 96.5%. 

For our School to become an 

Outstanding School we hope 

to average 98%. 



  

 

 

 

 Conway Cake Sale—Wednesday 1st February at 3.20pm Donations welcome! 

 Return the information to sign up to School PING as this will be how you will get the 

newsletter and updates after February half term.  

 Monies due in for Conwy and Crosby Residentials: last day Friday 3rd February.  

 Friday 3rd February: Disco and non-uniform day (bring your money in for a ticket next 

week)  

Teddy Bear Competition 

Congratulations to Rhys K in guessing the correct name for the Teddy 

Bear. Sophie A, Tia R and Holly B raised a total of £55.51 in aid of Cancer 

Research UK. Well done girls; this shows fantastic organisational skills, 

commitment and thoughtfulness! We are extremely proud of you.  

Next half term, other members of Year 5 will also be running a Writing 

Competition for the children. More information will follow after the     

February half term holiday.  

Reception:  George N 

Year 1: Harry D 

Year 2: Brooke L 

Year 3:  Maisie F 

Year 4: Evie F 

Year 5: Holly B 

Year 6: Kayla S 

Headteacher Awards 

Congratulations to all pupils who have been 

awarded a Headteacher Award this week for 

their amazing work:  Rory H for some         

wonderful maths work and Charlie B in            

reception for some fantastic independent 

writing all about animals. Jacob R, Isaac D and 

Harry D Well done boys!    


